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A project engineer at Baughman Company, for 

the last four years, my engineering career has 

focused mostly in Site Development with in 

Kansas. As a new civil engineering graduate of 

South Dakota School of Mines and 

Technology, I relocated my family to Kansas 

16 years ago and began my career at Boeing 

Company. After 2 years as an aircraft design 

engineer, I decided to redirect my career focus 

into site development. Since then I have 

focused mainly on commercial and residential development, emphasizing on drainage analysis and site 

design. Being a project engineer and working directly with owners, architects and city officials has been 

very rewarding. 

Since moving to Derby Kansas, I count myself lucky. In addition to raising my two daughters with my 

wife of 22 years, Sonya, I have enjoying my involvement in the local engineering community. A past 

board member and President of Wichita Society of Professional Engineers I have also volunteered 

mentoring with Project Lead the Way. In order to give back to the community, I currently reside as the 

Chairman of the Derby Planning Commission along with volunteering time and effort to Band and Drama 

Booster Clubs for Derby High School. 


